Steven Seee

From: J <heyjay1971@verizon.net>

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 7:56 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Bill H7540

Hello,

My name is Jason Romblad, | am an unaffiliated voter from Woonsocket. | am writing tonight
to voice my opposition to bill H7540. | believe this type of voting would confuse some voters
and would also cause more discrepancies in voting. Please keep the voting as 1 choice for
Presidential candidate with the top vote recipient getting the RI nomination. Thank you.

Jason Romblad



